Walton County Beekeepers Association

Minutes
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020
Location: Loganville Baptist Church
Purpose: Educational
Attendance: Members — 15 Guests — 7

President Phil Lord opened the meeting with a prayer at 7:05pm.
Treasurer Bill Wages reported that as of July 29, 2020 the club has a balance of $2668.21.

Secretary Roberta Wilson read the minutes of the August meeting. The minutes were accepted as
read.

Following a brief discussion, the club decided by consensus that masks should be worn during
meetings.

President Phil Lord asked for ideas from the club members for future programs. He also
mentioned having spoken to Bob Binnie, who could present to us but offered as an alternative to
give the club a tour of the Blue Ridge Honey facility and operations.

A variety of other topics were discussed, including the mystery of nasty tasting honey that was
produced by some of the members’ bees this past spring.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm, followed by visiting and honey tasting, as many people
had brought samples to share.

Respectfully Submitted,

Roberta Wilson, Secretary



